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Longwood community,
 
Please be aware that the Centers for Disease Control have updated their guidance regarding Covid-
19 booster shots, and are now recommending that everyone 18 and older should receive a booster
shot.
 
Booster shots are available to the Longwood community at the University Health Center. Please
make an appointment by calling 434-395-2102.
 
You can also receive a booster at Walmart or CVS locally. Please keep in mind that no matter which
initial vaccine you received, you can get any one as a booster shot.
 
Finally, as winter break approaches, I know that some of you would like to be tested before
returning home. You can schedule a peace-of-mind test at the University Health Center by calling
434-395-2102.
 
Have a great last week of classes and exam week!
 
Matthew McWilliams
Assistant Vice President for Communications
Longwood University
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